
BC Mainland Young Workers Committee 
Thursday, May 22, 2014 
 
In attendance: Daphne Ho, Margaret Humen, Vanessa Miller (phone) 
Deanna Kimball (PSAC Rep) 
 
Regrets: Jessica Kerek, Shawna Bundac 
 
Meeting commenced at 5:15 pm 
 
Finances: 
The committee had a discussion about the banking and finances.  There is a bank 
balance of $1113.75.  
 
Daphne will be reimbursed for the BC Convention registration fee $200.00.  A partial 
National Allocation of $1000.00 was deposited.  The committee is still waiting for 
funding from the Region for 2014.  
 
Margaret and Daphne will be going to the bank to have their names added as signors 
for the account.  
 
Upcoming Events: 
- Camp Jubilee registration and information has been circulated regionally and to the 

committee members. Registration deadline is June 6 
 
- Car Free Day (Main Street) on June 15 (all day), more information will be sent.  

Volunteers are appreciated, contact Terri Lee @ leet102@shaw.ca 
 
- PSAC Fun Softball Tournament: June 18 from 8-5pm @ Douglas Park in Vancouver. 

Our event to show appreciation to Our members. Contact 
Kristy.ForemanGear@justice.gc.ca to register a team. Cost is $10/player with ALL 
proceeds going to the Metro Vancouver Alliance.  (Minimum 3 female players per 
team, all skill levels welcome but remember this is a fun tournament) 

 
- Young Worker input is needed for the upcoming Kitchen Table Conversations for the 

child care campaign that may be held over the summer  
 
- There was a discussion about the upcoming Treasury Board Information Sessions, 

and have been asked to share the information when they receive dates and 
locations of meetings in their areas.] 

 
 
Committee renewal, membership engagement, Vice–President position: 
- Vanessa and Daphne will have a discussion regarding Regional objectives and 

member engagement.  The committee will be reviewing the current contact list and 
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contacting members to see if they are still Young Workers. This will be done over the 
summer. 

 
- Shawna Bundac has agreed to stay on as the Vice-President of the BC Mainland 

Young Workers Committee.  The committee sought nominations from members and 
none were received.  

 
Executive is as of May 22, 2014 follows: 
Daphne Ho, President 
Shawna Bundac, Vice-President 
Margaret Human, Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
Next meeting: TBD - a date in September 2014 
Meeting adjourned at 6:10 pm 


